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January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

The Romans

On Friday 14th February we are going to take the children to the Corinium Museum in Cirencester.  This visit is to support our new topic this term The Romans.  We will take part in a one hour session entitled the everyday life of the Romans in which children will have the opportunity to handle ad examine real and replica objects through a range of exciting activities, bringing the past to life.

We will leave school at 9.15am.  Could children please bring a picnic lunch which we will have in the lunch hall at the museum.   Can you also ensure that they have an appropriate jacket if it’s cold or wet.  After lunch we will take a walk around the Abbey Grounds.  The bus will collect the children at 1.45pm so they will be back in school for collection at the normal time
We ask for a contribution of £10.00 per pupil which pays for entry to the museum, the workshop as well as the cost of the bus.  Please pay this contribution via Parentpay.  We also need the permission slip below completed and returned to school.

Yours sincerely

Mr D. Poyser
Class Teacher

(………………………………………………………………………………………………

The Romans

( I give permission for my child…………….…………. to visit the Corinium museum 

    on Friday 14th February.
(     I have made a contribution of £10.00 via parentpay

Signed………………………………………….. Date……………………………
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Brimscombe
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GL5 2QR


Tel: 01453 882474











 E: admin@brimscombe.gloucs.sch.uk
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Brimscombe CE Primary School is committed to the protection and safeguarding of children

